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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following matter will be heard by the Ventura Local Agency 
Formation Commission on Wednesday, September 18, 2024, at a meeting that begins at 9:00 
a.m. in the Board of Supervisors' Hearing Room, Hall of Administration, Main Plaza, County 
Government Center, 800 South Victoria Avenue, Ventura CA 93009. 
 
Ventura LAFCo Conflict of Interest Code 
Government Code § 87306.5 requires that public agencies biennially review their conflict of 
interest code in even numbered years to determine if the existing code is current or in need of 
amendment. The Government Code also specifies that the Board of Supervisors is the code 
reviewing body for any local government agency with jurisdiction wholly within the County. 
LAFCo is a local government agency as defined by these provisions of the Government Code. 
The Commission first adopted a conflict of interest code in 1993. It was last amended in 2014 
and last reviewed in 2022.   
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to 
participate in this meeting, please contact the LAFCo office (805) 654-2576.  Notification 48 
hours prior to the meeting will enable LAFCo to make reasonable arrangements to ensure 
accessibility to this meeting. 
 
For meeting participation instructions, please refer to the agenda to be posted by September 
13, 2024, on the LAFCo website:  https://www.ventura.lafco.ca.gov/agendas-minutes/. 
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